
To Whom It May Concern,  

Submission to the TGA re Homeopathy Regulation 

I wish to express my concern and objection to the potential change of 

homeopathy to an un-therapeutic good in Australia 

I have seen it work for myself & my family over the last 2 years I have used it. 

Therefore I strongly support Options 1 and 2, keeping homeopathic products’ 

regulation as it currently stands and requiring scientific evidence for high-level 

claims. This approach preserves homoeopathic products as therapeutic goods 

and brings them into line with other medicines. 

Regards  

 

 




